

Stockholm, 5th of February 2021

## UNION EUROPÉENNE DE CYCLISME

Enrica Della Casa, Secretary General Maison du Sport International Avenue de Rhodanie 54 - CH - 1007 Lausanne

SCF Candidature for UEC Congress 07/03/2021 - Thomas Backteman - Voting Delegate

Dear Secretary General,

We would like to inform you that we will propose to nominate our Vice President of Swedish Cycling Federation (SCF) – Thomas Backteman during the next Congress of the UEC on 7th of March 2021 become one of the Voting Delegates for the UCI Congress.

We thank you for taking note of this candidatures with best regards.

Yours sincerely!

Leif Karlsson

SCF Secretary General







